Hello Foothills Residents,
This is a reminder for those that are currently signed up on our Foothills HOA website.
Please remember that your VOTE counts. All Ballots must be received in the Office by 9am September 2nd to be able to be counted. Please also remember that your Ballot is CONFIDENTIAL though we do ask for you to sign the Outside envelope with the Line on the back. This signature is checked to correspond with the Owner of the lot that the Ballot was for. This is why the Utah HOA Law states that all HOA’s and PUD’s have a COPY of one of the following on file in our Office: County Tax Assessment/Title/Quit Claim Deed.
A big THANKS to you all for signing up on our website. This makes it much easier to contact you in case of an emergency, things going on in our community as well as billing.
Remember, this is your Community…
Thank you,
Foothills Board and Office
